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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL RELATIONS

TELEGRAM
SENT
14343

FOR THE DELEGATION OF BRAZIL AT THE XVII GENERAL-ASSEMBLY OF THE UNITED
NATIONS-NEW YORK
ON/16/16/XI/62

CONFIDENTIAL

SSE/DNU/DAS/DAC/DOr/DAf/604(04)
600.(24h)
Denuclearization of Latin America and Africa.

64 - FRIDAY - 2100hs - Your Excellency is authorized to postpone the voting on the
draft resolution about the denuclearization of Latin America in order to await the
deliberations [ponderações] that were made to you by the North American
government. We insist, however, in that the same draft will come to be voted in the
Commission and in the plenary before the present period of sessions of the General
Assembly is closed.

EXTERIORES


